Rainhill Way, Bow, London, E3 3ER

Tel: 020 8980 3076

Email: office@st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms B McDaid



Celebration Day to commemorate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee

Dear Parents/Carers &families,

On 6th February this year Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and the Commonwealth.

The parent body, alongside the school council and staff have been planning a special St Agnes celebration to commemorate the occasion. On Friday 10th June. we will host a day of festivities to celebrate the event.

Children and their parents should come to school dressed in red white and blue or as a King or Queen.

The outline of the day will be as follows:

09:00- 9:30 A service to celebrate her Majesty's reign (Parents welcome to attend)

9:30-12:30 Classes will partake in a range of royal activities with their teachers.

12:30-13:30 Parents can return to the school for picnic lunch and there will be a congregation of all classes and parents on the playground for a picnic lunch (weather permitting). Parents to bring their own picnic. Access for parents will be through the main gate and we are asking parents to arrive between 1220 and 1240. Places will be restricted to two adults per family.

13:30-15:30 - An afternoon of outside activities with entertainment from a brass band, school choir and a good old East End singalong.

Rainhill Way, Bow, London, E3 3ER

Tel: 020 8980 3076

Email: office@st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ms B McDaid

15:30 Children to be dismissed but parents are welcome to stay on and those parents who are not able to come during the day are welcome to join us. <u>ALL CHILDREN MUST BE SUPERVISED BY A PARENT FROM THIS POINT.</u>

17:00 Finish and Clean up.

Thank you to those parents who have worked very hard in the background to prepare for the day, and to those who have volunteered to help on the day. We want to make this a day to remember and as it is the first event in over two years we hope to make it one to remember.

Yours sincerely.

B McDaid